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     I want to bring you up to date on what is 
going on with the LRCHS 1957 Website.  As 
you may know, the 1957 Reunion Committee 
has approved to keep the website up and 
running.  This will enable you to keep up with 
what is going on with your classmates.
     You will notice that we are trying to advise 
you of the classmates who are no longer with 
us in the "In Memoriam" section on the 
website. 
     We continue to search for approximately 71 
missing classmates.  These names are listed 
under "Missing Classmates". Please contact 
us if you have any information regarding these 
classmates.  You can do this by using the E-
Mails that are listed on the form.
   We've received several inquiries from 
classmates who say they are unable to get the 
website to display the links.  If you are having 
this problem, you may not have "JAVA" 
installed on your computer.  This can be 
added, without cost, to your computer by 
clicking on the icon �Display Problems�.  
Choose the option to add �JAVA�.  If you have 
any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
     If you have not had a chance to view the 
website, I would invite you to take a little time 
and go through the links.  You will find many 
interesting things for your enjoyment.  One of 
the last things that  was  added  to the website   

is the icon �Scrapbooks etc�.  In this area we 
have added some old school days pictures for 
you to reminisce. 
     If you have some information that you 
would like to see added, please send it to me, 
and I will try to incorporate it into the website, 
if possible.  There is a link to add information.  
Click on the link, �Submitted Photos�, then 
click on the icon �Sending in Photos�. 
     Several classmates have made a donation 
to help support the cost of maintaining and 
improving the website.  Your donations have 
made this possible; therefore, no monies will 
come out of the Reunion Funds.  We 
appreciate your contributions!  On the website 
you will find an icon that lists the contributions 
received. Please click on �List of Website 
Donations� to see if your donation has been 
received. 
 
 
 
 
 
I thank you for your continued support�. 
 
Charles C. Humphrey 
Class of 1957 
Webmaster   
  
advancedconsumer@earthlink.net 

 


